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Southern Company Generation (SCGen) is pleased to provide comments to the NAESB Executive Committee (EC) and to the Electronic Scheduling and Information Technology Subcommittees (ESS/ITS) regarding its proposed modifications to the WEQ OASIS Standard 001-9.7.  SCGen supports the recommendation as proposed. 
As always, SCGen commends NAESB for their efforts and thanks NAESB for the opportunity to participate in this process.

Sincerely,

Joel Dison
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